
For the safety of the  
children, please do not 

leave your car unattended, 
also be sure to watch your 

speed in the parking lot 
and that children are  

attended to at all times. 

Reminder: 

 Please have a complete 
set of weather appropriate 

clothes for your child in 
their cubby. 

 

Please do not use the handicap 
spot at pick up and drop off time 

without proper permit. 

4412 SE 15 Ave. Cape Coral, FL 33904 

Phone: 239-549-8818  Fax: 239-549-4537 

Southcape@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Tuition is considered 
late by 4pm of the 
first day of the 

month/week when care 
is being given. Late  

tuition payments 
will  generate a 
$40 late fee per 

week.   

We hope everyone enjoyed their    
Thanksgiving! 

We would like to thank all the families 
that donated to the canned food drive! 

We will be donating to Cape Caring    
Center and helping families in need this 

holiday season.  
December is a busy month full of fun  

surprises. This month’s theme is  
Celebrations Around the World.  

We will be having a special visitor! 
Santa Claus will be here on  

December 5th at 9:00am. 
We are having our Trim-a-Tree Event for 

our ones and twos, please join us in  
creating an ornament with your child.   

The Pre-K and VPK classes will be having 
a holiday program. Check out our  

enclosed calendar for the schedule for 
this fun filled month! 

We hope you all have a safe and  
wonderful holiday season! 

 

VPK starts promptly at 

9:00am. 

Parents Night Out 
 December 6 & 20,  2019 

 6:00pm-11:00pm 

Parents can have the night off to get Holiday  
shopping done! While your child has a fun 
filled evening of arts, games, and a movie.  

We also provide dinner.  
Siblings and friend’s children  

welcome. Please sign up at the front desk. 

Wellington Academy 
South Cape  

Check us out online! 
    www.wellingtonacademyschools.com         

 

Refer a friend  and  
receive  a $50.00 

credit for two weeks 

Important Dates 
 

•December 5th:Santa Visit 9:00am 

 Parents Night Out 6-11pm 
 

•December 12th:Trim a Tree  
 D1 at 2:30pm & D2 at 3:30pm 
 

•December 13th:Holiday Program     
VPK-A 11:00a    VPK-B 11:45pm 

                              Pre-K 3:00pm  
•December 20th: Parents Night Out       
   6-11pm 

   

•December 23th thru January 7th:               
       Winter Break No VPK 

 

•December 24th: Christmas Eve  
         (Wellington Closed) 

 

•December 25th: Merry Christmas  
         (Wellington Closed) 

  

•December 31st: New Year’s Eve 

  (Wellington Closes at 1:00pm) 
 

 

Check our Wellington  

Facebook page for  

photos of our classroom 

events and activities. 

Become our friend  on  

Facebook!  

We just want to thank 
you for bringing your 
child in before 9am!  

 

Breakfast is served until 
8:30am. 

   

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583


Happy Holidays from the 
nursery! 

What an amazing and fun year 
it has been; we are sad to see 
it come to a close. But not to 
worry, as December is going 
to be a busy but holly jolly 

month. 
We just received news that 

Santa will be stopping by   
Wellington to check on all of 
our kiddos and hear all about 

their Christmas wishes.     
Wellington will be closed          

December 24th and 25th to 
allow our families time to   

celebrate the holidays. Lastly, 
our elf babies are hard at 
work on their presents for 

mom and dad! 
We would like to wish Alexis 
and Madison the best as they 

move on up to the ones.     
Congratulations to Elizabeth 

as she has begun walking all on 
her own.  

Please remember to label all 
bottles and caps with your 
child’s first and last name.  
Also, please make sure that 

your child has a few weather 
appropriate changes of 

clothes on hand. 
We wish all of our babies and 
their families a happy holidays 

and we look forward to a   
joyful and merry month with 

your little ones.  
 

Love your Infant Teachers,                            
Ms. Kerry, Ms. Carrie  

& Ms. Emily 

 

We are ready to celebrate 
around the world this 

month! The holiday season 
is here, we have many    

holiday arts and crafts 
planned. We will continue 

to review our                 
colors, shapes and        

numbers. 
We would like to wish 

Jackson and Anari the best 
of luck in their new         

classroom! We will miss 
you. We would also like to 

welcome Alexis and      
Madison to our class. 

Please join us on December 
12th at 2:30 for our annual 

Trim A Tree.                
Come decorate an             

ornament with your child to 
put it on our centers tree. 

We would like to wish    
everyone a happy holiday 

season.   
Thank you again parents 

for your support and being 
so GREAT!  

 

Thank you for letting us 
care for your precious     

babies.           
 

Love D1 Teachers, 
Ms. Connie, Ms. Christene  

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays! 
 

Wow! This year has gone  
fast! Its December and we 
will be Celebrating Around 

the World. 
We would like to welcome 
Anari and Jackson to our 

class to learn and play with 
us. Thank you to all the 

parents for all the canned 
food donations to help the 

families in need.  
Please check our calendar 

for important dates coming 
up like Trim a Tree and a 

visit from Santa. 
We’re asking all parents to 
please have your child here 
by 9am, so they don’t miss 

out on learning time.  
Please check your child’s 

cubby every Friday to take 
home their items and      

return on Monday.  
 

Thank you for sharing your 
child with us! 

 

Love your 2’s Teachers, 
Ms. Minnie, Ms. Elizabeth 

& Ms. Isabella 

     

 

                                        

    

D2  D1 Nursery 



Pre-K 

 

It's the most wonderful time 
of the year! Here at       

Wellington Academy we have 
so many fun holiday activities 
planned. We will be learning 

about all the wonderful      
celebrations around the 

world, along with having fun 
parties and activities for 

this  exciting month. We will  
continue to practice sight 

words and numbers. We will 
also be reviewing letters A-P. 

December 13th at 11:45am 
we will be having our Holiday 
program, please make sure to 

have your child dressed in 
Christmas colors with a 
Christmas headband or 

Christmas hat. Our class 
Christmas party will be     

December 20th during VPK 
hours. Please keep a lookout 
for the food sign-up sheet. 

We will be watching a       
holiday movie along with    

eating pizza!                                
December 23rd-Jan7th will 
be holiday break and no VPK. 
So excited to celebrate this 

wonderful holiday season 
with you all!  

 

Thank you for sharing your 
child with us! 

  
Love your VPK-B Teachers, 
Ms. Natalie & Ms. Daphne 

 

            
 

 

 

 

 

Happy December!! 
This month is going to be joyful 
and jolly! We have a very special 
guest coming December 5th at 

9am, Santa will be coming to say 
HELLO!  

December 13th is our holiday 
program at 3:00pm.  

We will be having our holiday 
party December 20th, please 
watch the parent board for     

updates. 
Wellington will be closed   

Christmas Eve and Christmas 
Day. Wellington will also be   
closing at 1pm on December 

31st. 
Expect lots of holiday art     

projects throughout the month, 
please check your child's folder 

daily. 
Please continue to have a labeled 

sheet, blanket and weather    
appropriate change of clothes in 

your child's cubby. 
 

Thank you for sharing your child 
with us! 

 

Love your Pre-K Teachers, 
Ms. McKenna & Ms. Kelsey 

 

 

VPK A 

  November was such a busy 
month with pictures,          

Thanksgiving feast and all the 
learning we did! Our garden is 

growing and doing fantastic! We 
can’t wait until we get pumpkins! 
Thanks to all who helped fill our 
food donation box, it means a lot 
to our local families in need this 

holiday season. 
December is another busy month 
with Santa coming to visit on the 
5th. Our holiday program will be 
on the 13th at 11:00am and our     

holiday party will be on December 
20th. Please keep your eye on the 
information board in our class to 
keep you up to date on activities 
for December. There will be No 
VPK from December 23rd thru  

January 7th. Decembers theme is 
“Celebrations Around the World” 

we will continue to review our 
numbers and letters. Please     

remember to check your child's 
folder daily and bring a jacket if 
the weather gets chilly, we will 

still be playing outside and       
enjoying the cool air. We hope 

you all have a great holiday      
season!  

 

Thank you for sharing your child 
with us.  

Have a safe and happy holiday!  
 

Love your VPK-A Teachers, 
Ms. Linda & Ms. Heather 

 

VPK B 



 

 

 

 

    

Happy Birthday  
 

Madison L. ~~~~~~~~~~ 12/1      

Violetta M. ~~~~~~~~~~ 12/2                  
Sander J.  ~~~~~~~~~~~ 12/4 

Noah D. ~~~~~~~~~~~~ 12/15 

Alexis W. ~~~~~~~~~~~ 12/16 

Jackson B. ~~~~~~~~~~~12/22 

Joslyn D. ~~~~~~~~~~~~12/24 

Mckenna M. ~~~~~~~~~ 12/28 

 


